
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

RABIES VACCINATION REQUIRED FOR ALL-AMERICAN DAIRY SHOW CATTLE IN ADDITION TO 

CERTIFICATE OF VETERINARY INSPECTION 

Harrisburg, Pa. (August 30, 2022) – All cattle exhibited at the 2022 All-American Dairy Show are 

required to receive a rabies vaccination prior to arriving to the Pennsylvania Farm Show 

Complex & Expo Center in Harrisburg, in addition to the Certificate of Veterinary Inspection 

(CVI), according to the 2022 Animal Health Rules for the PA State Fairs.   

Below are the complete Veterinarian’s Checklists for Pennsylvania and out-of-state cattle for 

exhibition.  

  

 

 

For more information, contact the All-American Dairy Show office at 717.787.2905, or via email 

at aads@pa.gov.   
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